CHANGE

HEALTHCARE

February 6, 2024

Attn: Legal Notices

Mr. Samuel May, City Manager Sent via UPS Overnight Delivery
City of Margate

5790 Margate Blvd

Margate, FL 33063

RE: Termination of Contract number RMS156278 for Emergency Transport Billing
Services Agreement (the “Agreement”), with an effective date of June 21, 2017, made
by and between Change Healthcare Technology Enabled Services (“CHC"), and the City
of Margate, (“Client”) as amended.

Dear Mr. May:

Please recognize this letter as notification that CHC will be terminating the Agreement at
the end of the current term on June 30, 2024. CHC is dedicated to honoring this
Agreement through that time. If you have any questions or would like to discuss an
earlier transition, please contact LuAnne Anderson at luanne.anderson@optum.com or
583-590-3681,

Sincerely,

Lullnne Undersan

LuAnne Anderson
Vice President Client Management
Ambulatory Client Management

Ge: Jeff Wescott
Michael Summers



